
 

 

Washington, D.C., Friday, March 1, 2013 

Third Call for Proposals – GAFSP Public Sector Window 

 
This is the third GAFSP Call for Proposals from“IDA-only countries”1that are not in non-accrual 

status to submit proposals by June 5, 2013, consistent with the Country Guidelines for the Public Sector 

Window Proposals: Third Call for Proposals (version: March 1, 2013), available on the GAFSP “Call for 
Proposals” web page: http://www.gafspfund.org/gafsp/content/call-proposals. 

 
During the First and Second Calls GAFSP allocated $658 million in recipient-executed funding to 

18 low-income countries in Africa; Central, East, and South Asia; and Latin America. These resources are 
being used to help finance the strategic programs of these low-income countries to increase food and 
nutrition security, raise agricultural productivity, and improve rural incomes. GAFSP projects focus on 
country-led investment in one or more of the GAFSP five key components: raising agricultural 
productivity, linking farmers to markets, reducing risk and vulnerability, and improving non-farm rural 
livelihoods, and through technical assistance.  The more detailed scope of the program is reflected in the 
Framework Document (available on the “About GAFSP” web page: 
 http://www.gafspfund.org/gafsp/content/global-agriculture-and-food-security-program). 
 

While the bulk of the proposals financed to date ha



 

 

Countries that have submitted unsuccessful proposals to GAFSP in the past are strongly 
encouraged to apply again, although no special preference will be granted to these proposals, which will 
compete for available funds with new proposals. Countries that have submitted successful proposals to 
GAFSP in the past can also reapply. Please note that the detail requested in the proposal submissions have 
been updated from the Second Call for Proposals; countries are requested to review and revise previous 


